

IN THIS ISSUE:



November 4, 2022



- 2022 Taxes Due
- Keep Road Allowance Clear
- Email Address Update
- Communities in Bloom Award
- Centennial Story Booklet

PAGE 2

- Meet Your Council
- Office Closed
 November 11th
- Photos

2022 Property Taxes

Your 2022 property tax payment must be in our office no later than Saturday, December 31, 2022 to avoid a 15% interest charge added to your tax card on January 1st.

Payment can be made by cheque, cash, etransfer sent to

saskbeach@sasktel.net, or through your bank (Affinity Credit Union, Central 1 Credit Union, BMO, RBC, Scotiabank, and CIBC). Cheques can be dropped off at the Municipal Office through the front door mail slot, or through the mail, postmarked no later than December 31st.

Keep Road Allowance Clear

Now that we've seen some of the white stuff, it's more important than ever to keep the road allowance clear for ease of snow removal. Clear your area for anything that may be in the way of the snow plough.

Email Address Update

In this age of technology and electronic communication, it's important that the Municipal Office has all of your updated information. Contact the Village Office to give us your most current and most checked email address, so we can add this to your file. Call us at 306-729-4410, or send an email to saskbeach@sasktel.net.

Communities in Bloom (CIB) Award

Council and Staff are pleased to inform you that the Resort Village of Saskatchewan Beach has received the **Communities in Bloom**Special Recognition Award.

This is the second year that the Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation Association has bestowed this honour to our Village!

This year we were awarded recognition in the Community Appearance category for our beautiful entrance sign coming into the



Village, for our community flower pots as well as the intersection planters.

A huge thank you goes out to all volunteers and

residents who participated in beautifying the Village with such amazing community pride!



Saskatchewan
Parks and Recreation
Association

Recreation
An investment for life

Centennial Story Booklet

There are still a few Centennial Story Booklets available at the office for the price of \$10. This book is a great resource filled with interesting stories and history from people right in our area. Also still available are Centennial tee shirts (Youth - \$5, Adult - \$10) and zipper style hoodies (Adult only, \$25). Payment can be taken by cash, cheque, or etransfer.

Meet Your Council



കകകക Jeff Galan

Hello Everyone,
I was born and
raised in
Regina. We
have been
full time
residents of
Saskatchewan
Beach since
February 2014.

I am married

with 3 adult children and 3 grandchildren and more on the way.

I retired from the Co-op Refinery in 2019 after 38 years of service. The bulk of my career was spent in the Electrical Maintenance area with my final position being the General Foreman for the Maintenance Department.

In the summer you can find me at one of the many golf courses in the area, on the lake fishing or working on one of the many tasks in the job jar at home. In the winter, ice fishing is my hobby of choice. Indoor golf and traveling are also high on my list of winter activities.

After retirement I had the time to do something different. I put my name forward as I thought my past experiences gave me lots of skills to use to give back to the community. I feel privileged to be elected by the residents. It is very rewarding to work with Council and be part of responsible and positive changes to ensure we have a vibrant community for the next generations. I look forward to carrying out my duties for the next 2 years.

Thank you Jeff!

Municipal Office Closed on Remembrance Day

Our office will be closed on Friday, November 11 to observe Remembrance Day.

"In Flanders fields the poppies blow Between the crosses, row on row, That mark our place; and in the sky The larks, still bravely singing, fly Scarce heard amid the guns below."



- John McCrae, Canadian poet, doctor and medical officer during WWI.

Share Your Photos

Saskatchewan Beach holds such beauty throughout all four seasons.

Send your best lake/village photos to saskbeach@sasktel.net.

